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CAUTION:
This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe.

From:                               ( Planning
Officer / Planning )
< >

Sent:                               10 March 2022 11:32
To:                                   aquaculture.regulation
Subject:                          FW: PROTECTING SCOTLAND’S
WILD ATLANTIC SALMON ‘A NATIONAL

PRIORITY’
 

To whom it may concern,
 
Many thanks for consulting North Ayrshire Council on
the proposals for protecting Scotland’s Wild
Atlantic Salmon. I can confirm
that from a Planning perspective, the Council supports the proposals
which will
improve the protection given to environmental considerations and improve
knowledge/advice
available when determining related planning applications.
 
North Ayrshire Council will continue to support well
designed aquaculture development in the right
places that aligns with the
National Marine Plan and the Council’s Local Development Plan in addition
to
future plans such as the National Planning Framework 4 and the Clyde Regional
Marine Plan. The
most up to date, cost effective advice and information on any
potential environmental impacts and
advice relating to appropriate mitigation
of those impacts would always be welcome.
 
Please note that this is an officer response and will
not prejudice any decision (if required) to be made
by the Council at a later
date. I hope this response confirms the Council’s position on the matter but
please
do not hesitate to get in touch should any of the above raise any comments or
questions.
 
Kind regards,
 

Planning
Officer
Planning
Services (Strategic Planning)
Economic
Development and Regeneration
North
Ayrshire Council
Cunninghame
House, Irvine, KA12 8EE
 
e-mail:

telephone:
  Mobile: 
 
Please
note that due to the current pandemic, planning staff are working from home on
a flexible
basis. I will try my best to reply to your email as soon as
possible. Please feel free to call my mobile if
your request is urgent.
 
If you
would like to view or comment on a planning application, please go to
www.eplanning.north-ayrshire.gov.uk
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eplanning.north-ayrshire.gov.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Caquaculture.regulation%40sepa.org.uk%7C0ade2f3bacd946c1cfda08da02899927%7C5cf26d65cf464c72ba827577d9c2d7ab%7C0%7C0%7C637825087390221557%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2FN5IYHijYj%2FSwU2nesi2tAk6ERiSkiPBRckZYuJTpC0%3D&reserved=0
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